Pointe Retreats Homeowners Association
Board Meeting
March 30, 2022

The Pointe Retreats Homeowners Association Board of Directors met via Zoom
on March 30, 2022 at 2:30pm.

Those attending:
Board: David Gray, Susan Slaven, Dustin Henning

Management: Michael Dalton

Dustin Henning has sold his condo and therefore will be leaving the board next
week. A motion was made to appoint Stephen White to the seat upon the sale
closing and was approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:40pm.
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